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Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

YRR - changes to Map C-1, M-2001-009


Katie Todt <katie@lewicki.biz> Thu, Mar 24, 2022 at 3:31 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Robert Young <youngranchresource@gmail.com>, Ben Miller <ben@lewicki.biz>

Good afternoon, Amy:

 

As you and the Division are aware, a series of parcels north of the Young Ranch Resource Quarry (YRR) were recently
purchased by the Albert and Mary Jane Frei Irrevocable Trust from the Goltra Family. These parcels include some of the
structures
detailed in question 1 of your Second Adequacy Review for the YRR. While the Gilpin County Assessor’s
website has not been updated, we made the change on the YRR Map C-1 to reflect the verbal assertations that this
property ownership switch did occur.

 

We plan to issue a revised structure notice to the Freis early next week and will forward you the certified mail receipt at
that time. Please do not hesitate to reach out to verify any of the above information and thank you for your continued
review efforts on our behalf.

 

Cheers,

 

Katie Todt

Senior Consultant

Lewicki and Associates, PLLC

(314) 704-4505

 


